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WOODBINE RECREATION COMMISSION
HOLDS HAUNTED HAYRIDE OCTOBER 26

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that Woodbine 
Recreation Commission will be sponsoring a Haunted Hayride on Saturday, 
October 26, from 6 to 11 pm on the Woodbine bikepath in the area between 
Washington Avenue and Jackson.

There will be refreshments for sale.  Volunteers are still needed for this event;
Please call Getti Watkins at 609-231-8369 if you can help out with this event.

“I would like to thank the  Volunteer Fire Department for their participation in this 
evening event,” added Mayor Pikolycky. “You’ll be “surprised” when you see 
them.”


